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Hypurin® (Insulin Ph Eur) Porcine and Bovine packaging announcement  

 

You may notice some changes to your Hypurin® insulin product packaging, please be assured that 

there has been no change to the insulin itself, nor the way in which it is made.  

 

Changes in regulatory requirements have meant the size of the text within the patient information 

leaflet included in the pack has now increased, making it clearer and easier to read. This has also 

resulted in the size of the vial pack being made bigger to accommodate the larger leaflet.  

 

When implementing these changes, Wockhardt took the opportunity to make some further 

improvements to the pack design, listening to comments from patients and pharmacists e.g. 

clearer/easier to read insulin type through use of darker fonts on cartridge packaging and whitened  

background on cartridge labels to enhance visibility of text for easier reading.  

 

Your new pack will also now show a Wockhardt logo in place of the old CP Pharmaceuticals logo.              

Wockhardt, previously known as CP Pharmaceuticals have continued the manufacture of Hypurin® 

animal insulins for over 40 years, recognising the medical needs and preferences of patients with 

diabetes and maintaining patient choice.  

 

If you would like any further information regarding the new packaging change, please contact 

Wockhardt on 01978 661 261 or email  hypurin-insulin@wockhardt.co.uk  


